COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT

Ontario Proposes to Revamp Endangered Species Law

Members of our Construction and Commercial Real Estate groups gathered to support Lawyers Feed the Hungry, a non-profit organization run by the
Law Society Foundation of Ontario. With the organization’s dedicated volunteers, they served more than 300 guests a hot meal.

Lawyers Feed the Hungry is funded by private donations and serves two dinners and two brunches weekly. Those who come for the meals often struggle

to provide food for their families.

Giving back to the community is a cornerstone of BLG culture. We encourage and support our firm members to make a difference in the community.


ttp://www.lawyersfeedthehungry.ca/index.html?_ga=2.42704229.1731313946.1572451709-1583331089.157245170



